
 
Welcome Vanguards! 
 
We are looking forward to a great year at El Modena High School and are so excited to get 
started.  In order to make this year the best possible experience for students and in the interest 
of safety, we would like to emphasize a few items.  Thank you so much for your support!  Here 
is to a great year.  Go Vanguards! 
 

➢ Tardies​:​ Students are expected to be on time.  
➢ Cell Phones on Campus​:​ Cell phones are to be put away for the duration of each class 

period unless otherwise directed by the teacher. 
➢ Dress Code​:​ In the interest of a safe and healthy environment, students are asked to 

dress appropriately for school (undergarments hidden, shirts should have straps, and 
midriffs should be covered).  

➢ Food deliveries​: ​In order to facilitate the nutrition of our students we are asking parents 
and families to plan in advance how you will feed your child.  In the event of a forgotten 
lunch, several options are available (purchase of school lunch, parent delivery).  We are 
asking students and families to avoid the use of delivery services in the interest of the 
security of our students on campus.  Food delivery personnel have not been properly 
vetted to be near students or on school campuses.  

 
For further information on school discipline and policies, please feel free to visit us at 
elmodenahs.org ​or contact me at the number below.  We pride ourselves on being a school 
where everyone matters.  Wishing you a great school year! 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Matt Strickland 

Assistant Principal  
El Modena High School 
3920 E Spring St. 
Orange, CA 92869 
(714) 997-6122 
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